

AFNA

Association of Federal Narcotics Agents www.affna.org

January 16, 2017

The Hon. Charles Grassley Chairman Committee on the Judiciary Washington DC 20510

Dear Chairman Grassley:

On behalf of the Association of Federal Narcotics Agents, representing approximately 1300 former Drug Enforcement Administration Agents, Task Force Officers, Diversion Investigators, Analysts and employees, we are writing to support the swift confirmation of Senator Jeff Sessions as the next Attorney General of the United States. Senator Sessions has an exemplary record of service while serving as the U.S. Attorney and as the State Attorney General for Alabama. His accomplishments as a prosecutor have repeatedly demonstrated his commitment to law enforcement and public safety. His political experience will allow him to gain bipartisan support to forge agreements to curb drug trafficking, drug abuse, pharmaceutical diversion, violent crime and drug legalization. American law enforcement is looking for leadership from Washington, and we turn to you for that leadership by moving Senator Sessions' nomination swiftly through the confirmation process.

Sincerely,

Jim Craig

President, Association of Federal Narcotics Agents